

COVID-19 Coronavirus Update

To ensure that we are doing everything possible for the health and safety of guests, volunteers and staff, The National Veterans Memorial and Museum is actively monitoring information on COVID-19 coronavirus and following protocols outlined by local, state and national public health authorities.

At this time, the Museum will remain open to the public. We have increased our daily cleaning procedures using disinfectant on all high-touch surfaces and high-traffic areas. Additional hand sanitizers have been placed in easily accessible locations throughout the facility.

In addition, we advise everyone to adhere to the CDC's recommendations for everyday preventive actions to stop the spread of germs, including staying home when sick or have flu or COVID-19 symptoms, washing hands regularly with soap and water for at least 20 seconds and avoiding touching your face.

We understand concerns about travel and being in public places. We will continue to adjust our operations according to guidance from public health authorities.